
SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

17 November 2023

TO SHS Parents, Guardians, and Students

FROM (SGD) NOEL P MIRANDA
SHS Principal

RE Online Classes on Monday, 20 November 2023

Greetings of peace!

In light of the possible transportation strike on 20 November 2023, the Senior High School
will conduct online classes this coming Monday (i.e. no in-person classes). Please take
note of the following:

● There will be no morning check-in / moderator’s session at 8:30 AM.

● Following each section’s Monday schedule, subject teachers will deliver their lessons
online, whether via videoconferencing (GMeet) or through scheduled posting of
materials and tasks via their respective Google Classrooms. Students are expected to
be available to attend the session or accomplish the lessons following their usual
Monday schedules.

● We will observe the usual recess and lunch breaks. The students’ day will also end on
the Monday dismissal time for their section.

We will monitor the situation on Monday and inform the SHS community on Monday
afternoon about the modality on the succeeding day. For your information and guidance.
Please stay safe and well.

Senior High School, Katipunan Ave, Loyola Heights, 1108 Quezon City, Philippines
+63 2 8426 6001 • principal.shs@ateneo.edu

1


